
 

DUES   
Every Key Club member 
must pay a $15 due. When 

they pay they should receive 

an official Key Club pin and 

Badge. Usually we collect 

dues within the new school 

year. However, I want to get 

on top of things and start 

collecting dues from 

members who are going to 

be in service next year now! 

I know St. Ignatius has 

already collected in their 

dues. We really want to get 

100% dues collected in so 

we can receive an Early Bird 

patch for all the clubs. So 

start collecting before school 

goes out! ☺ 
 
ICON 
I am the only one going this 

year but I encourage all of 

you to save your money for 

next year because this really 

is an awesome experience! 
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Wa Gwan? 

OIS FORMS 
I’m proud to announce that 

all of you have turned in 

your OIS Forms!  ☺ 

However, there are still a 

few outstanding details e.g. 

Phone Number and Email 

Addresses of Vice Presidents 

from Cayman Prep and St. 

Ignatius High School. This 

way they can be in the loop 

when I send out emails or 

text messages.  
 

PRIDE REPORTS 
Most of you have handed in 

both the April and May 

Pride Report. The Pride 

report for the month of 

April should have been 

given in by May 1st and the 

Month of May should have 

been turned in by the 1st of 

June. The Summer Report 

is due in by the 1st of 

September. You can always 

do the report through out 

the whole month! This 

would be an easy way to get 

things done. 

Happy Birthday to 

June People!!!: 

• Clare-Louise 

McGrath 

• Shona McGill 
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K E Y  C L U B 



please contact Neith at 1-

345-939-6196 or 

neith_rheingold@hotmail.c

om. 

FUNDRAISERS!  
We have a few small ideas so 

far but I want do something 

big that can get us a ton of 

money in no time. So far we 

have things like Bake Sales, 

Car Washes etc. If you guys 

have any suggestions please 

let me know. My contact 

information is down below. 

If you guys want to know 

how much we raised so far 

check out the “STATISTICS 

OF DIVISION” section I 

made below. 

 

Gray and Triple C High School 

to start collected. Try to do it 

before school goes out! 

 
MONEY RAISED IN 
APRIL= $1297 
Well done Cayman Prep AMD 

St. Ignatius! 

 

MONEY RAISED IN MAY 
= $1651 
Good job Cayman Prep and 

St. Ignatius! ☺ 

 
SERVICE HOURS STATUS 
FOR APRIL = 28 HOURS 
 
SERVICE HOURS STATUS 
FOR May = 40 HOURS 
 
SERVICE HOURS STATUS 
FOR SUMMER= 47 
HOURS 
 

 

 

 
 

Gabriela’s Phone Number: 927-6261 
Gabriela’s Email Address: division25B@floridakeyclub.com 

 

KEY CLUB FUN DAY! 

Neith Rheingold of Cayman 

Prep and High School Key 

Club came up with the idea 

of a Key Club Fun Day. This 

will be held late June or 

early July. Presidents should 

be telling their clubs this so 

that they are aware of this 

awesome event. I expect 

almost all of you to be there. 

There will be dodge ball 

tournaments, karaoke along 

with snacks and 

refreshments! This really is a 

great way to make new 

friends over the summer!  If 

you have any questions 

SERVICE  PROJECTS! 
Let’s give this Key Club year 

a big bang! So far we’ve 

helped out at the Special 

Olympics, we’ve done a 

food-drive for the Humane 

Society and we also painted 

the bathroom walls of our 

school. We need to do 

something that can be 

remembered for ever and 

that will leave our mark. 

Again if you have any 

suggestions please let me 

know!  

INTERNATIONAL SERVICE! Wa Gwan? 
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Melanie Moore 
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VP of St. Ignatius 

 
Diana Tibbetts 
President of John Gray 
 
NorDania Stewart 
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Joshua McLaughlin 
President of Triple C 
 
Brandon Minton 
VP of Triple C 
 
Shanelle Lalor 
President of Cayman Prep 
 
Neith Rheingold 
VP of Cayman Prep 
 
Rene Miller 
DISTRICT GOVERNOR! 

 

David McCampbell 

DISTRICT ADMINISTRATOR! 

 

Chuck Gugliuizza 

ASSISTANT ADMINISTRATOR! 

 

Statistics 

Of Division! 
OIS FORMS = 100% 

Great job everyone! 
 

PRIDE REPORTS OF 
APRIL = 100% 
Yay! 

 

PRIDE REPORTS OF MAY 
= 100% 
Woohoo! 

 

PRIDE REPORTS OF 
JUNE= 50% 
Great Job Cayman Prep! 

 

DUES SO FAR = 25% 
Let’s get started guys! We just 

need Cayman Prep, John 


